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Comment 
I have received my packet from BlueCross with proxy sheet enclosed. I submitted my proxy 2-3 weeks ago 
and thought all was done. Today 2/7/2024 at 2:41 pm central time I received a call from a toll free # 
1/800/356-8906 asking if I had received my packet. I was informed that my name was on a list for not 
responding. This concerns me. How many other members have not been accounted for? My concerns is 
this a legitimate voting process? 
 


